
16th March, 2020

NABH NOTIFICATION

National Accreditation Board for Hospitals & Healthcare Providers (NABH) values the
continuing support and commitment of all our assessors and partner stakeholders.

In view of the COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) being declared a pandemic by WHO and a
Notified Disaster by India, NABH is constrained to issue the following notification with respect
to the planned assessments, inspections and training:

1) All assessments and inspections scheduled till 31st March 2020, stand deferred and
postponed.

2) This includes all accreditation, certification and empanelment programs of NABH.

3) Further decision will be based on a periodic review of the prevailing situation.


